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Upcoming Events
Monday | | March

Long Weekend (no school)
Tuesday 12 March

Grade 3-6 Athletic Field Events
[:30pm

Thursday 14 March

Early Years Athletics Day K-2
Thursday 14 March

Grade 3-6 Running Events 9:00am

Saturday |6 March

St Patricks Day @ the Village Green
10:00am-4:00pm

Friday 22 March

National Ride To School Day

Saturday 30 March
RSL Trivia Fundraising Night

2019 Student Free Days
Friday 12 April
Moderation Day

Monday 22 July
Professional Learning Day

Friday | November
Professional Learning Day

Westbury Primary School
Department of Education

DEPARTMENT OF
EDUCATION
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WEEK#5 - 5 MARCH 2019

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next week we will be having our Athletics Carnival. It will be
held in two parts. On Tuesday afternoon we will have the field
events and long distance races for Grades 3 - 6. On Thursday
morning we will have the rest of the carnival including events for
Kindergarten to Grade 2. A more detailed timetable will be
available soon.

Students are encouraged to wear house colours during the
carnival. Green for Westfield and blue for Egmont. The P&F
have a number of t-shirts available for sale at $6:00 each. These
can be purchased through the office.

Recently a number of students have been arriving at school well before 8:30am. Parents
are reminded that supervision does not start until 8:330am and it is better practice if
students arrive after this time.

NCN are offering before school care as a resuft of demand ascertained last year. The
numbers for this service have been minimal and we run the risk of the service not being
available. Whilst circumstances change it would be great to have an idea of whether
families may use the service in the near future. Please contact the office if you think that
you will take advantage of this service in the next few weeks/months.

We have final approval for our minor works upgrade of the student toilets. During the
term | holidays the boys and girls toilets will be completely upgraded. It will make a huge
difference as our current facilities are very outdated. That improvement is very exciting.

Friday March 15 is the National Day of Action Against Bullying. The school will be doing
some work around bullying and sharing messages of how to combat bullying.

All students have had a taste of Golf today. As part of the Sporting Schools program
students will have four sessions of Target Golf. A program designed to introduce
golf to young children.

Kind regards
Chwis Broww

N

Tasmanian
Government




@ﬁ 4&F  IMPORTANT FORMS
- P:i PLEASE RETURN

rvewivui ’ WJiluiva ] v : The following forms have already been sent home for
completion and return:

The staff, students and wider Westbury community wish L
i ) ) e Validation Form - If there are no changes to
the following students a very happy birthday this week: information, please just mark permissions, sign and

Ishmael C. Tyson A. Mia B. Remi S. hand back
e Special data collection form

e Major Excursion Consent and Medical
Information

e Agquatic Consent Forms
e ICT Agreement

e Oral Health Registration Forms

Fundraising for the Westbury Primary School You may have since received another copy of any
forms that still haven't been returned.

th
Saturday 30™ March It is very important that all of these

Starting at 6.30pm forms are correctly filled out and
At the Westbury RSL returned by the end of this week,
please.

$10 per person

Tables of 6 people

SHEEP MANURE

We have only a few bags of sheep manure
left at $5 per bag.

< Lot the aff/ae fenow fow
& nany bags you need!

DONATIONS

Kinder would really appreciate any donations of
school uniform items in small sizes eg. skorts,
To book your table, please visit the Westbury RSL after 3pm daily or shorts, pants, dresses, t-shirts and jumpeI”S.

telephone 6393 1313 or email westburyrsi@gmail.com ***All welcome™**

® Light Supper Included ® Raffles ® Great Prizes ®

STUDENT ATTENDANCE

Students arriving after 9:00am must be signed in at the

TERM 1 ASSEMBLY TIMETABLE 2019

\\\ext We€\< Week 6 Grade 3/4 office by a pz.irent. or carer.
a— If your child is going to be absent, please don't forget to
Week 8 Grade 1/2 let the school know either by calling 6393 1373, SMS/
Week 10 Prep/| text 0455 951 809 or emailing

westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au

Assemblies occur on Wednesday at 2:10pm Please note, we are unable to accept verbal
absent messages sent in with siblings.
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Support our fundraising!

PRE-ORDER

Wi

Hurry! Bonus Early Bird Offers. Limited Time Only.

enjoy these
bonus offers |

Westbury Primary School is fundraising with
Entertainment!

Your support really helps Westbury Primary School Parents &Friends, so we're
thrilled to let you know about special bonus Early Bird Entertainment Membership
Offers for loyal supporters.

Pre-order the NEW 2019 | 2020 Entertainment Membership and receive bonus
offers you can use right away!

oo

il A
australia | ~  traveller

SUPPORT US NOW.

FUNDRAISING WITH

"The Entertainment Membership is great value. With lots of instant savings. It more than outweighs the pr.
There is something for everyone — casual and fine dining, adventure and family activities. | couldn'f live
without it. Plus, | get to support a good cause.”— Zana B. Sydney

JANINE SHAW
Westbury Before School Care Program Leader
Hi, my name is Janine but most people call me Nene. My position with NCN is Program Leader for

the Before School Care Program based at Westbury Primary School. | will also be helping Robyn
out in the After School Care setting sometimes.

| have been in the Child Care industry for over 10 years. | am married and between my husband
and | we have 7 grown children along with 8 grandchildren. We also have 2 dogs and | cat - Moos, Bundy and Jeremiah.

We love exploring new places and 4-wheel driving
which we love to take the dogs with us when we
can.

€'l Westbury -{‘i

B B"é ore School Care 2019

Conveniently located at Westbury Primary School

d fanil d . K I So . supporting Families and Schools in the local area
and tamilies an gettl.ng to know you E_l ' pop In alk to us about your Before School Care needs today!
and say hello next time you're walking past!

| love renovating houses and have been doing this
for many years now.

| am looking forward to working with students, staff

o
<




LEVY PAYMENTS

School Levies for 2019 are now due. If you have
not yet paid your levies or would like to discuss
payment options, please contact Fiona Curtis,
School Business Manager, on 63 93 1373 or call into
the School Office.

School levies and charges form an essential
proportion of school income. As matter of equity,
all parents and guardians who are not in receipt of
Student Assistance Scheme (STAS) are expected to
organise payment of levies. Payments can be made
in full or alternatively agreeing to an ongoing
payment plan over the course of the school year.

Payments may be made as follows:

By BPAY - contact your bank or financial
institution to make payment from your account
(using the Biller Code and Reference detailed on
your invoice);

ig BillerCode:
PAY Ref:

eAt a Service Tasmania shop

eCentrepay, a service provided through Centrelink,
please ask the school for a form; or

oAt the school; we accept cash and cheques.

When using BPAY to pay school levies, please
ensure that you are using the correct Reference
Number, Biller Id and student Number, as this will
then allow your payment to be applied correctly.

When paying two or more invoices (each invoice
has a unique number) at the one time it is
advisable to make separate transactions especially
when part-payments are being made on more than
one invoice otherwise this appears as one bulk
payment which does not indicate which invoice the
payment relates to.

Carly Learning 2019
© © OO0 OCOCO® © OCO©

What:  Parent-Child Sessions (0-4 years)
Where: Kindergarten room

When: Every Friday

Time:  9.00-10.30 am

Phone:  (03) 6393 1373

Email:  westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au
SCHOOL FUN RUN

We are excited to hold a School Fun Run again this year. The
focus will be on fun, fitness and participation with the added
benefit of raising funds for our school.

Last year we made a huge profit of $2,350! So let's aim higher
this year!

Sponsorship Forms will be sent home with students next week
with a letter for parents outlining how students can fundraise and
select their prizes.

The day of the Fun Run will be Tuesday 9th April.

We will need some Parent Help on the day to keep track of laps
for each student/class and hand out participation prizes, so if you
are able to assist on the day please let us know in the next few
weeks.

Rebecca Poulton & Tenille Rosevear




WESTBURY PRIMARY SCHOOL P & F

Cake Stall at the St Patrick’s Festival — Saturday |6t March

The Westbury St Patrick’s Festival will be held at the Village Green on Saturday |6t March, with students from Westbury
Primary School performing Maypole dancing. The Parents & Friends Association will also be having a Cake Stall. We are asking
families to contribute by volunteering time on the day or donating items for the stall. We look forward to your support.

Suggested cake stall items for donation are:

- Sweets (honey joys, chocolate crackles, rum balls, truffles)

- Biscuits

- Cupcakes

- Cakes and Slices, uncut (we will cut them to uniform sizes for packing on small trays)

Due to health and safety issues we are not able to sell ‘high risk’ foods such as cream, raw eggs, meat or custard as we will not
have the ability to store them under refrigeration.

Ideally items will be attractively packaged in clear plastic or cellophane bags. Alternatively, you can deliver ‘bulk’ items in
containers to the Parent Room which will then be packed in bags or boxes.

All items can be dropped off in the Parent Room on Thursday or Friday before the St Patrick’s Festival (14" and |5t
March).

Please complete the ingredients list below for each item being donated and attach it to the top of your container(s).
This will assist our helpers in packing all items with pre-printed labels.

If you are able to volunteer for an hour or two at the cake stall, please contact Jacinta 0438 066 426 or Eva 0407 317 040.

Thank you for your support.

ltem: ltem:
Flour Flour
Sugar Sugar
Milk Milk
Eggs Eggs
Butter / Margarine Butter / Margarine
Cocoa Cocoa
Other: Other:

Date made: By: Date made: &H{:




Baby Play

Join us for this fun baby and parent/carer six week program. This is
for babies aged up to 12 months. We'll sing and play and tell stories.

Wwe'll have fun meeting with other babies and parents/carers.

Deloraine Auskick 2019

REGISTER NOW ONLINE!

https://play.afl/auskick
STARTS: Term | / Thursday 2 Ist March
Sessions will run every Thursday 3:30pm - 4:30/45pm
(with a break for Term | holidays)

5-12yr old Girls and Boys™* (* Child must be 5 within 2019)

Register your child for our “10 Week Program” which
includes great bag full of gear, training, coaching and insurances.

10am to 10:30am | Deloraine House | 112 Emu Bay Road . o . . )
l | y COST: $85 per child (paid via online registration)

Session 1 - Tuesday 21 May

Session 2 - Tuesday 28 May BONUSH For children registered/paid before the 39 Auskick

i::i:Z: i 5 I::;:: ‘I‘I ;::2 session they will receive a $20 Good Sports voucher thanks to

it et Good Sports Deloraine & the Deloraine Football Club.

To book: visit Eventbrite and search Boby Play Deloragine. . .

Call Anne-Marie on 0417 120 671 or Deloraine House 6362 2678 fir more info \/ENUE De]oralne Prlmary SChOO' OVa'
DELORAINE HOUSE INC L' T TICKET TO PLAY!

For Auskickers that qualify for the Tasmanian Government's

"Ticket to Play" initiative, we suggest investigating this great
titinhorle i opportunity at http//www.afltas.com.au/ticket-to-play-
10kms Run « 5kms Run « 2kms Run informa-tion_for_dubs/

All distances can be walked as well.
S ENQUIRIES TO: James Baldock 0408 990 874 or
District High School. Supported by: “ba | Z@hotma” com

HAT IS

ST HELENS SCHOOL

CMM CGMM 03 6376 1638

Registration Packs available at Good acwithersf@
Sports, St Helens School office or online.  sctelco.net.au

; WESTBURY
> PRIMARY SCHOOL

CONTACT DETAILS
Taylor Street Westbury Tas 7303
Phone: 03 6393 1373

@ Bendigo Bank Deloraine & Districts Email: westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au
Bigger than a bank.

Community Bank®
Branch

Web: www.education.tas.cov.au

LIKE US ON ]

[ facebook
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